
Welcome to the Jasper County American 
Rescue Plan Act Online Application! 

March 20, 2022 
 

The Online Application will be open soon!  Please check back often.   

The information below explains how a portion of Jasper County’s State and Local Fiscal 
Recovery Fund (SLFRF) though the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds will be used.   

Jasper County has obligated $5 million to be distributed into the community in the form of grant 
funds.   

The Application is estimated to open April 15, 2022.  Grants will be awarded for 
reimbursements, and funding will be distributed on a first-come-first-serve basis until the 
allocated amount is gone.  Funding will be limited to $50,000 per entity. 

There will be a dashboard showing the remaining balance of grant funds to be distributed.  

Funding will be provided for eligible projects. There will be no funding provided to individuals.  
Information regarding eligibility can be found here: 
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/SLFRF-Final-Rule-Overview.pdf  

Other eligibility requirements are: 

• Entities must be registered with SAM.gov.  
• Entity must be located in and/or serve beneficiaries in Jasper County. 
• Projects and expenses must be allowable by the Treasury.   
• Items and services must be purchased using competitive procurement practices, if 

applicable. 

Applications related to loss of revenue and premium pay are not being accepted at this time. 

Only Online Applications will be accepted. The process will be as follows: 

• Follow the application link – to be released soon.  Please check back regularly.   
• Complete the application (it takes approximately 20 – 30 minutes). 
• The Application is saved once you click “Submit” at the end. 
• IMPORTANT! Have your information ready & accessible prior to starting the 

application process as you will need to complete and submit the application in one sitting. 
A full list of questions and required attachments will be provided when the application is 
released. 

https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/SLFRF-Final-Rule-Overview.pdf


• Upon submission, you will receive a confirmation e-mail. 
• Complete applications that pass all compliance checks will be presented to the Jasper 

County Commission for final decision. 

All ARPA funding is contingent upon availability of funds. Applicants may be subject to 
additional monitoring. 

Additional instructions and frequently asked questions (FAQ’s) will be posted. 

Any additional questions about these funds or the application process should be addressed by 
email to JasperARPA@bkd.com.   

We thank you for partnering with Jasper County to ensure the health and safety of our 
communities! 
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